

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

17/12/18

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Christmas Concert

Our Christmas Concert is nearly here.

Concert starts at 7.30pm.

Children are asked to be at the Complex by **7.15pm** please.

School Mass

School Mass for Christmas is on this **Thursday at 10.am**. All are welcome to join us in the church.

Raffle

Christmas Hamper Raffle will be held in the school on Thursday. All cards for the raffle need to be returned (sold or unsold) by Wednesday 19th please.

There has been a great response to the donations for the Hamper. If you still want to donate the following are wanted - juices, minerals, Christmas crackers, cake, kitchen foil, hot chocolate!

Christmas Jumper

We are having a Christmas Jumper/Hat day on Friday. Children are invited to wear Christmas Jumpers +/or hats if they want.

School finishes at **12.00** pm on Friday next 21st for Christmas Holidays. We reopen at 9.20am on Monday **7th** January.

Christmas Recycling Competition

Congratulations to Abbie Power in 4th Class. Her entry in the Christmas Recycling Competition run by Wexford Co. Council got a "Highly Commended Award".

Finally I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their co-operation over the past term, and I want to wish everyone a Happy and Peaceful Christmas.

Nollaig Shona daoibh go léir

Margaret Furlong (Principal)